
YEAR SIX 

 Eaton Vale 2021 

Our week culminated in a trip to Eaton Vale Ac-

tivity Centre where we had a fantastic day! The 

children (and staff) canoed, kayaked, made shel-

ters, cooked and even tried air rifles and  ar-

chery! We tested our strength and agility with 

climbing and belaying to help our friends. It was 

such privilege to see the children excel at these 

tasks! Every student gave every activity a go 

even if they were a little nervous and then sup-

ported the other members of their groups to 

have a go. A great day was had by all!  

On your marks, get set...go!  

Year 6 started their last week of primary 

school with an energetic afternoon of sports. 

Mr Allott had organised a fantastic sports day 

for us all to enjoy . Year 6 were treated to a 

starter of clockwork sports which included 

slalom relay, beanbags on head relay, hockey 

dribble and solo speed jump. After the enthu-

siastic start, year 6 then  went on to take part 

in completive relays which enabled them to 

put their sprinting skills to the test! It was a 

fabulous afternoon– perfect to enjoy in the last 

week of school!  

  

So long, farewell, auf Wiedersehen, goodbye ... 

It sadly arrived: Year 6’s last full week at school. 

After a rather rollercoaster of a year the children 

enjoyed a fun-filled last week.  

 

We have really enjoyed teaching the children and 

have relished seeing them turn into mature , resili-

ent young people who are ready 

to spread their wings. We wish 

them all so much luck as they 

embark on their next steps at 

high school. Good luck Year 6!  

Year 6 Teachers xx 

Leavers’ Awards 

On our last afternoon, we were treated to an 

alfresco awards ceremony  presents by Mrs. 

Scott and Mr. Dack.  

Important Dates 

19th July  -  Northgate Transition/ 20th July  - Neatherd 

All photos and winners are available 

to view on the website! 


